
 

On Tuesday, November 16th, the Toddle Inn will be holding our Annual General 

Meeting.  This meeting is a very important opportunity to obtain an understanding 

of what has happened in our Day Care over the past year, as well as take part in 

elections for our parent-run Board of Directors.  As a Member of the Toddle Inn 

Day Care Society, it is your duty and privilege to attend this meeting and take part 

in electing your Board of Directors.   

As a non-profit organization, we are required by the Societies Act of Alberta to 

have a Board of Directors with all Executive positions filled.  In addition to this 

requirement, having a full Board as well as enough voting members to create 

committees allows us to meet the challenges of 

operating the Toddle Inn Day Care.   

The role of the Board is to plan and determine 

policy and to be accountable for the membership 

and the community it serves, so that our stated 

purpose, goals, and objectives can be met.  The 

Executive positions that are to be voted on at 

our AGM are President, Vice-President, 

Treasurer and Secretary.   

As a parent taking part, you will have the added 

comfort level of leaving your child in an environment of which you are intimately 

aware, because you have helped to shape that environment.  You will have the 

knowledge that you have actively contributed to your community and the well-

being of children.  

I do hope you join us at the Strathmore Station on Tuesday, November 16th.  

Childcare is available at the Day Care during the course of the meeting. 

Thank you,  

Yvonne Shaw 

Acting President  

Annual General Meeting 

Toddle Inn Day Care Society 

Upcoming 

Events 
 

 

Request for 

Information and/or 

Childcare 

Applications Due 

Thursday, November 4 

 

Scholastic Book  

Orders Due 

Monday, November 8 

 

Remembrance Day 

Thursday, November 11 

Daycare Closed 

 

 

Toddle Inn Daycare 

Annual General 

Meeting 

Tuesday, November 16 

Strathmore Station—

Cabin Room 

6:45 PM 

 

Strathmore  

Christmas Market 

Saturday, November 27 

Strathmore Civic Centre 

10:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Come enjoy the fun and 

see Santa Claus! 
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Baby Room 

no birthdays 

 

Toddler Room 

Chloe L—Nov 2 

 

3/4 Room 

Colby W—Nov 8 

Kaden L—Nov 16 

Jessica C—Nov 25 

 

5/6 Room 

no birthdays 

 

Staff 

Kerry—Nov 4 

Merlita—Nov 8 

Amela—Nov 11 

Birthdays are a 
wonderful time 
to share with 
friends!   

Feel free to 
bring in cake or 

other 
appropriate 

treats for your 
little one’s 

birthday.   

This month, 
Birthday wishes 

go out to: 

“We Care About Children” 

With typical Alberta style, our weather 

has bounced from –6°C to 26°C over 

the last month, with an average 

temperature change of about 10 

degrees over the course of the day! 

Keeping this in mind, parents are asked 

to ensure proper apparel is brought to 

the daycare so that if cold weather 

strikes, the kids can still go out to play.  

Items to remember are: 

 Warm Jacket 

 Snow Pants 

 Mittens 

 

Strathmore 

Christmas Market 

When: Saturday, November 27 

Where: Strathmore Civic Centre 

What:  Bake Sale & Craft Market 

Any baking or help you can provide would 

be appreciated!  Please let us know if you 

can so some baking or help us out the day 

of the sale — simply email us at 

tidcvolunteer@toddleinndaycare.com! 

 

"I dream of giving birth to a child who will ask,  

Mother, what was war?'"  

 

-Eve Merriam 

Contact us: 

Toddle Inn Day Care Society 

309—2 Avenue 

Strathmore, AB  T1P 1B3 

Phone: (403) 934-5139 

Email: toddlein@telus.net 

Web: www.toddleinndaycare.com 

Roxanne Jones—Director 

Kelly Bitz—Assistant Director 

Board of Directors 

Yvonne Shaw—Acting President 

Tim Esplen—Treasurer & Acting Secretary 

Voting Members 

Laurie Ness, Kim Wilson, Mike Breel, Beth 

Burne, Pam Donovan, Amanda Jassman 

Contact your Board at: 

tidcboard@toddleinndaycare.com 

The Toddle Inn Day Care is a registered, non-profit society; membership is comprised of parents 

whose children attend our Day Care and interested community members. 

The Board of Directors is  made up of volunteers from the community and Toddle Inn parents whose 

duty is to guide and assist in the management of the day care by working closely with staff and attend 

monthly board meetings.   

Cold Weather Apparel 

And because our kids play hard when 

they’re outside, remember that extra 

set of clothing & socks in case they get 

snow down their boots! 

 Scarf 

 Touque or Hat 

 Snow Boots  
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